From: Pham, John L. [mailto:John.Pham@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 2:56 PM
To: Sophie Jarzab; Steve Berlin
Cc: Joseph Giambrone
Subject: Re: CPD Miscellaneous Detail Code 049 Travel Request 

Dear Mr. Berlin,

 

Per your request, 

 

NAPOA held a Leadership Training Symposium and Exposition at The Westin St. Francis, 335 Powell Street, San Francisco, CA 94102 from Monday 20 Aug to Thursday 23 Aug 2018. This training symposium offered topics concerning homeland security, domestic and transnational terrorism, national security issues, organized crime, management skills, officer safety, wellness and first line supervisor training. R/O networked with Law Enforcement Officers from across the country as to what has occurred in other cities. All expenses including travel expenses, lodging, food, and conference fee was all covered by myself. 

 

Sincerely, 

John Pham
Police Officer
